VILLAGE OF GARLAND
GARLAND, NEBRASKA 68360
BUDGET HEARING MEETING — SEPTEMBER 6, 2022 AT 7:10 PM.

The Budget Hearing of the Village of Garland was held the 6 day of September 2022, at 7:10pm. Notice of the budget
hearing was published in the Seward County Independent newspaper on the 31* day of August 2022.

Board Members

Present: Marilyn Patsch
Jeremy Lewis
Rachel Jamison

Absent:  Jake Bennett
Jason Swerczek

Others Present:

Jim Bunstock

Kelli Burns

Kenny Codr

Kevin Kirkland

Joni Luebbe

Joel Ludwig

Darla Potter

Wayne Regnier
Austin Sayer

Mr. & Mrs. Rick Schaefer
Deputy Steven Schulz
Bryce Standley

Mark Stevens

Leann Suellwold

Bob Toovey

Jason Turek

Salene Ulrich

The budget hearing was opened at 7:10pm. Three copies of the proposed budget statement were available to the public.

Jeremy Lewis made a presentation outlining the key provisions of the proposed budget statement, including, but not limited to,
a comparison with the prior year’s budget:

Total Tax Requirement: $58,158.13 Prior Year Requirement: $45,000.00
Total Budgeted Disbursements: $1,874,465.38 Prior Year Budgeted Disbursements: $777,005.66
2021-2022 Actual Disbursements: $326.224.30 2020-2021 Actual Disbursements: $365.,141.76

The floor was then opened for public comment on the proposed budget statement. Public comment ensued. All members of
the public wishing to address the governing body were provided a reasonable amount of time to do so.

Motion by Jeremy Lewis and seconded by Rachel Jamison to close the budget hearing. 2 Ayes/0 Nays Motion: Passed
The budget hearing was closed at 7:15pm.

There being no further business, a motion was made by Jeremy Lewis and seconded by Rachel Jamison to adjourn the budget

hearing. 2 Ayes /0 Nays Motion: Passed

Village Clerk/Treasurer




